ASHLYNS SCHOOL

May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer
Year 11 Last Day/Commencement of Study Leave

Year 11 commenced their study leave at 12.15pm today, following a wonderful celebration of their
years at Ashlyns.

Written examinations commence in earnest from Monday. Please help your child to check and
re-check their exam timetable, and ensure that they have the correct equipment, their alarm-clock
primed and leave home for exams with plenty of time to spare.

You will find a copy of the assembly given to Year 11 with key guidance on the examination period
here.

Students should only be on-site if they have an exam, or are awaiting an afternoon exam (studying
in allocated rooms). At all other times, they should be revising at home.

I would like to remind all students that we expect appropriate behaviour and full school uniform on all
days during this exam period. Inappropriate conduct could lead to the withdrawal from the Prom,
and/or withdrawal of study leave.

We wish Year 11 the very best of luck for their examinations, and look forward to celebrating with
them at the Year 11 Prom on 7 July, and on Results Day on 25 August.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs R Kingston
Deputy Headteacher

Chesham Road, Berkhamsted, Hertfordshire HP4 3AH
T: 01442 863605
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Head Teacher: James Shapland BSc, MSc


https://www.ashlyns.herts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Year-11-Exams-assembly-Summer-2022.pdf

